
Jami Curtis,  
  
As the Education Manager of the Reno-Sparks Indian Colony, it has been a pleasure to 
work with the team from Pinecrest Academy of Northern Nevada.  The PANN team has 
worked with my K-12 Education Programs team over the past several months to ensure 
our community has information about the school and has worked hard to recruit and 
enroll our students in the school.  PANN is located in close proximity to our Hungry 
Valley tribal lands and I am happy to be able to support this option for our families. Our 
families truly appreciate additional options in the area for their student’s education. I 
have appreciated the partnership and I look forward to continuing to work together to 
provide high quality educational options and support for RSIC students. 
  
  
Thank you again for working so closely with our department,  
  
Pamela Abercrombie, MPA 

Reno Sparks Indian Colony 

Education Manager 

Office: 775-329-6114, ext 5110 

Cell:     775-399-2674 

  
“Our lives begin to end the day we become silent about the things that matter.” 

Martin Luther King 
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